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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Scott Marshall <s.marshall.mws@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 9:58 AM
To: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)
Subject: Sewer Plant Issues

As per our conversation, I am sending an email about issues with sampling per our Permit at the sewer plant 
for the City of Marion, AR.   
 
On Thursday August 10th, we had a storm coming through the area.  Lightning struck the area causing our 
control panel for the effluent pumps to quit working.  We had an electrician come out to find the problem and 
get it fixed.  As of today (Aug 16, 2023), the system is down until the electrician finds replacement parts to 
rebuild our control panel.   
 
During this time we will be out of compliance on sampling per our permit requirements.   
 
Scott Marshall 
Utilities Director 
City of Marion, AR 


